
 

Project St. Patrick 
Ancient Order of Hibernians in America, 

Inc. 
Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 

September 5, 2023 
 

Dear Vocation Directors: 

 

As the oldest Irish Catholic lay organizations in the United States and followers of St. Patrick, we 

have created Project St. Patrick as a Catholic Action Program to show our continued loyalty and 

support of the Church and Her Shepherds. The Irish have always been staunch supporters of the 

Catholic faith, her priests, brothers, sisters, and deacons. We ask you to please share the 

enclosed application with your students in need of a grant. Your assistance in distributing this 

information is greatly appreciated. The applications must be accompanied with a letter of 

recommendation from your office for each applicant. Completed application with 

recommendation letter should be emailed to both Project St. Patrick Chairs (email address 

listed below) by October 31, 2023. 

 

Please visit our web sites to view and complete the fillable 2023 Project St. Patrick Grant 

Application. The grant is sponsored by the Ancient Order of Hibernians, Inc. 

www.AOH.com (AOH) and the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians, Inc. www.LadiesAOH.com 

(LAOH) and is offered to assist a limited number of seminarians and religious studying to serve 

our Church in the United States of America. 

 

This grant was instituted in hopes of helping to further vocations. We truly see the need to send 

more workers into the vineyard. May God continue to bless all who have accepted Our Lord’s 

call. For further information, please contact the committee chairpersons.

 

 In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

     

   

     
 

Ron Hagan                 Kathleen Diulus

AOH Project St. Patrick Chair 

7326 State Route 19 

Unit 0512 

Mount Gilead OH 4338-9336  

rhagan@hagancpa.com  

 

Daniel O’Connell 

AOH National President  

 

Enclosures 

LAOH National Catholic Action 

Project St. Patrick Chair 

117 Summit Dr. 

Sewickley PA 15143 

laohnationalca@gmail.com  

 

Marilyn Madigan  

LAOH National President 

http://www.aoh.com/
http://www.ladiesaoh.com/
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